
  

  

 

Community Night 
Click your heels & follow the Yellow Brick Road 

Diary Dates 
 9/2/21 

Assembly 2.25 hosted by Rm 17 

 10/2/21 
Community Night 
“Click your heels & follow the 
Yellow Brick Road” 
AGM 7.15pm Resource Centre 

 12/2/21 
Play, Create & Connect 

 15/2/21 
Little Book Worms 

 18/2/21 
Play, Create & Connect 

 22/2/21 
Little Book Worms 
Magical Memories Reception 
Families 

 26/2/21 
Play, Create & Connect 

 1/3/20 
Little Book Worms 

See Saw App is accessible via phone, tablet or computer. Works as a 

communication tool, class blog and student portfolio of learning.   

All students have a communication book or diary. You and your child’s 

teacher can communicate via handwritten notes. 

Our school has a Facebook Page. Follow us to keep informed of upcoming 

events, important dates, highlights of our teaching and learning program 

and read our latest newsletter. 

 

 
You and staff can communicate with each other via email. You can also 

receive newsletters via email. 

Term 1 Week 2 
Thursday 4th February 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

We have had an amazing start to the 2021 school year, children are all settled into 
their new classes and focussed on their learning. Thank you for supporting your child 
to successfully transition back to school after the long holiday.  
Staying connected has never been easier…… there are many ways to communicate 
with our staff and to stay informed  

 

 

 

 
Head to our website to access information regarding our school eg. 

Policies, uniform, OSHC, Site Improvement Plan, Annual Report, External 

School Review Report and fortnightly newsletters.  

Contact school staff via telephone. Our school office is open 8:00am -

4:00pm daily during the school term. 
 

Face to face meetings are often best if you have a concern about your 

child’s progress or wish to share some important information. To arrange 

this, please make a time directly with your child’s teacher. 

Informal chats before or after school: classrooms open at 8:40 am and 

teachers are available for ten minutes before the bell goes for a quick chat. 

Most days Donna and I are in the yard before or after school please feel free 

to chat with us at this time. Teachers are not available on Wednesday 

afternoons due to staff meeting. 

 

 

Classroom newsletters and a term overview are sent home once per term. 

This provides families with information about the teaching and learning 

program, upcoming class events, class routines etc. 

The Coorara newsletter is published fortnightly on Thursdays in even 

weeks. You can receive the newsletter via email, access on our facebook 

page and website or pick up a hard copy from the Front Office or Resource 

Centre. 

 

Skoolbag App that allows you to keep track of important dates, read the 

latest newsletter and notes. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

Reminder School banking has re-commenced 

on Tuesdays. Please hand banking to your 

class teacher. 

 

Coorara's Family Fun Night 

 Join us for fun & food in the Courtyard 

Wednesday 10th February from 5:30pm 

Event is subject to COVID restrictions in 

place on 10th February 2021 

 

 

Free Playgroup 
@ Coorara Pre-School 

 

Every Friday 
9am – 10.30am 

Everybody Welcome 

                              


